## Town of Antrim Board of Selectmen

## MINUTES OF JUNE 29, 1995 MEETING

Present: Paula Kulpinski, Peter Moore, Philip Dwight, and Brian Brown.

Meeting opened at 5:20 p.m.

Brian Brown presented the Selectmen with a letter of resignation from Officer Ernest J. Thompson, Jr., which was accepted.

Brian Brown indicated that former officer Mark Cavic was returning to the area and would be available for rehire. The Board voted to rehire Mark, effective June 30, 1995 with a probationary period of six months.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.